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REPORT OF THE TOWN CLERK – 2010 
 

The state slowly continues to give us more authority here in the clerk’s office. We are 
currently looking into becoming an online boat agent. If we get the approval, it will save 
you from making a trip to Claremont. We will pass along more information as we receive 
it.  Please call anytime for motor vehicle questions, a quick call often helps you know 
what paperwork to bring so we can better serve you. 
 
Following the 15 year rule, all 1996 model year vehicles and older are now title exempt.  
 
The electronic deposit banking system is working well and this year we will again look 
into a way for us to begin accepting debit cards. For now it is still check or cash only.  
 
It’s time once again for renewing dog licenses. Did you know that Plainfield licensed 664 
dogs in 2010? That is a lot of rabies shots to keep track of! If you have a dog and you 
haven’t already renewed, please make sure you do so before the April 30th deadline.  
 
On a personal note, I would like to thank all of you for your support and patience while I 
continue to learn how to best wear all of the hats my new job requires. It is truly my 
pleasure to serve you. 
 
 Michelle Marsh 
Town Clerk 


